
    
       

      
  

  
 

  
 
 
              

          
            

        
 

          
    

 
          

 
             

      
 

 
 
 

   
  

From: Badri Radhakrishnan <redacted> 
Date: Sat, 19 Apr 2008 16:13:23 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: BPA 
Subject: BPA 

Dr. Shane, 

I listened to Dr. Shelby on NPR and found his interview to be shocking. He 
stated that he has no qualms about continuing to drink bottles containing 
BPA. He also proffered no opinion and was rather insensitive on whether 
baby bottles are safe. The very next day the Canadian government 
banned 
these products and here in this country Wal-Mart began to remove all of 
these products from the shelves. 

Please tell Dr. Shelby thanks for taking a stand and protecting Americans. 

At a minimum, he needs to take a public speaking course and a course on 
sensitivity. Have a good day. 

Regards, 

Badri B. Radhakrishnan 
[redacted] 




